From: Yvonne Mares <yvonne75@nwi.net>

Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 7:38 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: On-Going, Permanent COLA

CAUTION:External email.

WE RETIRED FOLKS ARE HAVING TROUBLE KEEPING UP WITH THE COST OF
LIVING. PLEASE HEAR OUR VOICES AND APPROVE WHAT IS APPROPRIATE FOR
PEOPLE WHO HAVE GIVEN 25 PLUS YEARS TO THEIR OCCUPATIONS — AND
PROUDLY SO !!! IT’"S TIME TO COMPENSATE THE HARD WORKING, LONG-HAUL
CAREER FOLKS WITH A “CARROT.” PLEASE CONSIDER A COLA SO WE MAY LIVE A
LITTLE EASIER.

THANK YOU.

YVONNE MARES

RETIRED, EASTMONT SCHOOL DISTRICT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



